
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240173. 

John Plescow 
Friday, February 7, 2025 10:31 AM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: What a surprise - rate hikes 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00835-2025 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 

Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2025 4:24 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@ PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: What a surprise - rate hikes 

John, 

Please forward to clerk's office. 20240025 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Pat D <rizzo46@verizon.net> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 11:01 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: What a surprise - rate hikes 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Yeah, the citizens of Florida are just SHOCKED that the Florida Public Service(?) Commission a 
large rate hike for Duke Energy and Florida Electric. HAVE THEY EVER REFUSED A RATE 
HIKE? Screw the people who are suffering because their Flood and Home insurance companies 
don't want to cover most damage. Screw the people who have not been able to live in their homes 
for the last 4 months, paying mortgages AND rent. Oh, and have to replace EVERTHING, literally, in 
their homes. No, we don't mind paying the power companies over $100 more per year when they are 
making record profits. We love getting screwed once again by the state. Thank you Republicans! 
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